From:

Sent:

To: |
Subject:

From:
Sent: 28 November 2013 16: 16
To:

Cc: '
Subject: RE: 27th Round AA - Publication
Importance: High

Dear All,

Further to my e-mail back at the beginning of the month, | can now confirm that the updated AA’s have been
published on GOV.UK and that our colleagues in LED are preparing to make an announcement on the outstanding
Blocks tomorrow.

The AA’s are available usmg the following link - https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/27th-seaward-
licensing-round

Kind regards,

From: _
Sent: 01 November 2013 16:39
To: -

Cc: e
Subject: 27th Round AA - Publication (1 of 3)

Dear All,

Thank you for providing comments on behalf of the Statutory Nature Conservation Agencies in relation to the draft
27" Round Appropriate Assessments and for participating in the meeting that was held to discuss the comments in
more detail.

We have now taken all of the comments received into account, as appropriate, and the attached updated versions
will be passed to our co!leagues in Licensing, Exploration & Development (LED) to inform their decision making in
relation to the remaining 27" Round applications. {Due to the size the documents they are in 3 separate e-mails).

We are currently making final checks and preparations for the AAs to be published on the GOV.UK site in the coming
days and we will be in touch again prior to our colleagues in LED making any announcements regarding the

outstanding Blocks.

Thank you again for your assistance.



Kind regards,

&

! . Offshore Environmental Policy Unit

Department Offshore Oil & Gas, Environment & Decommissioning
of Energy & E: ; s,
Climate Change Follow us on Twitter@deccuk




